
HVPM’s COET MBA Dept. 

HVPM’s COET MBA Dept. 

REPORT ON BLOOD DONATION 

MBA Dept. of HVPM’s COET has participated in Blood Donation Camp on 9th 

September, 2023 organized by our parent organization HVPM. Students and 

faculty members from department participated enthusiastically. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


